
Neighbourhood Plan  

Update for Parish Council Meeting – 18th May 2022 

 

Landscape Character Assessment (LCA) 

• Final version of the consultant’s report has now been received. 

• Second payment has been made to the consultant 
 

Design Code 

• Comments and suggestions on the first draft of the report have been sent back to the 
consultant (AECOM) 

• Up to date photos are being taken to replace outdated versions currently in the report. 

• The updated version of report is expected by the end of May 2022  
 

Planning Policy Statements 

• Enquiries sent out to four planning consultants (companies recommended by RCCE) for 
quotations to undertake the work required in formulating policy statements for 
inclusion in the NP 

• Responses received from three so far.  

• A Steering Group meeting has been scheduled for 24th May to discuss. 

• Funding application to be prepared for submission to Locality. This will be presented to 
the PC for approval before formal submission. Cost likely to be in the order of £6,000. 

 

Decisions Required by PC This Month 

 None 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Calton 

13.05.22 


